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The Area Archives Team continues to expand the library of documents and photos that are 
available to our Al-Anon members. 

Our meetings are filled with joy and laughter and gratitude that we get to be together with 
this amazing material, preserving it for generations to come.  We practice our Program and 
implement “First Things First”  “Keep it Simple” and regularly reason things out together. 

It is within the realms of possibility that we will complete the document scanning by the end of 
the panel.  We will discover this together! 

In the meantime, we are your grateful trusted servants. 

Respectfully, 

Diane, Area Archivist 

And 

Mark & Jeanine, Area Archives Team Members 

                                 
 


